






 
 
From: Pamela Epstein <pamela@edenenterprises.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 2:33 PM 
To: Nancy Young <Nancy.Young@cityoftracy.org>; Veronica Vargas <veronica.vargas@cityoftracy.org>; 
Dan Arriola <Dan.Arriola@cityoftracy.org>; Eleassia Davis <eleassia.davis@cityoftracy.org>; Mateo 
Bedolla <mateo.bedolla@cityoftracy.org> 
Cc: Web - City Manager <CM@cityoftracy.org>; Web - City Clerk <CityClerk@cityoftracy.org> 
Subject: Public Comment for 9/7/21 City Council Meet Item 4 - Cannabis Business Permit Process 
Review 

 
Dear Ms. Richardson, The attached letter is submitted on behalf of GOE-Tracy, LLC, 
C.H.C.C. Inc. (Tracy Cannabis Collective), Bowtie Wellness, Inc., and Jiva TCY LLC 
(collectively, the “Appellants”) in response to the Special Hearing to Review the City’s 
Cannabis Business Permit Application Procedures and Guidelines, Commercial Cannabis 
Activity Ordinance, Cannabis Business Permit Issuance Process, and Provide Direction to 
Staff. 
 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
Pamela Epstein 
 

--  

--  

 

Pamela N. Epstein, Esq., LL.M 

General Counsel and Chief Regulatory and Licensing Officer 
CCIA Vice President Board of Directors 

520.904.1482 

www.EdenEnterprises.com 

 

 

 

 

**Please think about the environment before printing this e-mail. 

PRIVILEGE AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. 2510-2521 and is 

legally privileged. The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are intended solely for the party or parties addressed and named in this message. 
This communication and all attachments, if any, are intended to be and to remain confidential. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, or if this 

message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply e-mail and then delete this message and its attachments. Do not 

deliver, distribute, or copy this message and or any attachments if you are not the intended recipient. Do not disclose the contents or take any action in reliance 

upon the information contained in this communication or any attachments. Although this E-mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or 

other defect that might affect any computer system into which it is received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free 

and no responsibility is accepted by this sender for damage arising in any way from its use. 

CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: To comply with U.S. Treasury Department and IRS regulations, we are required to advise you that, unless expressly stated 

otherwise, any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this transmittal, is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, by any person for the purpose 

of (i) avoiding penalties under the U.S. Internal Revenue Code, or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any transaction or matter 

addressed in this e-mail or attachment. 
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